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Thursday 11th June 2020  

 

Dear Parents,  

 

In line with the statutory requirement to teach Relationship Education, we have introduced a new Relationship 

Education programme, written for Catholic Primary Schools, entitled “Life to the Full”. This is a valuable resource 

for teaching children about their emotional well-being and personal relationships. As this is a particular priority for all 

children, during these difficult times, teachers from Year 1 upwards will, in the next few weeks, be using some of 

these lessons to help children to discuss their feelings, well-being  and relationships.  

To help those children learning from home and to inform parents of children who are being taught at school, teachers 

will be directing you to lessons that you can access on the TenTen parent portal. 

 

To access the parent portal, please visit  https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/ 

Then login using  

Username:          mary-angel-ws9 

Password:           west-777 

 

Class teachers will add links to lessons to the weekly planning and these can then be copied and pasted into the 

browser once you have logged in to the portal.  

A lesson will then load with a Powerpoint and videos to use. In the downloads section a lesson plan is also available to 

follow with any activities to view online.  

 

 
 

These lessons have proven enjoyable and thought provoking in previous terms, and I am sure that the children will find 

these  equally valuable this half term, too.  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to ask.  

  

Yours sincerely  

Emma Hayes  

Assistant Head teacher  
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